From: |

Sent: 24 January 2021 21:43

To: localplan

Subject: Objection to proposed LDP: site reference AOXTO010

CAUTION: External Email

Dear SBC

I AM WRITING TO ADD MY OBJ ECTION TO THE ABOVE PROPOSAL. | FULLY SUPPORT THE OBJECTION DOCUMENT
SUBMITTED BY CALUM STEWART OF JUSTICE PARK. | REITERATE THE ISSUES HE OUTLINED REGARDING THE IMPACT
ON THE RIVER LEADER AND ITS ECO SYSTEM, THE IMPACT ON WILDLIFE MAKING THIS SITE ITS HOME, AND THE
INABILITY TO PROVIDE SUITABLE INFRASTRUCTURE TO SUPPORT NEW CAR AND FOOT TRAFFIC TRAVERSING
TO/FROM THE PROPOSED AREA. THERE ARE BETTER AREAS IN THE VILLAGE FOR EXPANSION THAN THIS PROPOSED
SITE BUT IF EXPANSION IS NEEDED THEN CONSIDERATION/CHANGES NEED TO BE TAKEN ON ROAD ACCESS FROM
THE A68 TO STATION ROAD, WHICH IS CURRENTLY NARROW AND NOT FIT FOR CURRENT TRAFFIC USE. IN ADDITION
THERE HAS BEEN MANY ACCIDENTS AT THE MAIN JUNCTION WITH THE A68 AND NO IMPROVEMENTS MADE SO
MORE TRAFFIC TURNING FROM A68 TO STATION ROAD WILL ULTIMATELY LEAD TO MORE ACCIDENTS.

BEST REGARDS

CAROL BRENNAN



